
From: Colleen Medert
To: cin-encompassl@CINCINNA.GANNETT.COM
Cc: Tom Edge; Tara Martin
Subject: NKWD - Legal Notice: Rate Case Public Hearing
Date: Friday, October 7, 2022 9:29:49 AM
Attachments: Legal Notice_Rate Case Public Hearing_2022_REVISED.doc

Good morning,
 
Please run the attached legal notice in the October 11th issue of The Kentucky Enquirer and bill it to
account #198985.  Please let me know the ad order number assigned for my internal tracking.  In
addition, I will need to order an affidavit for this publication.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Colleen Medert
Administrative Specialist
Northern Kentucky Water District
2835 Crescent Springs Road, Erlanger, KY  41018-0640
 

mailto:CMedert@nkywater.org
mailto:cin-encompassl@CINCINNA.GANNETT.COM
mailto:tedge@nkywater.org
mailto:TMartin@nkywater.org

Name:  Northern Kentucky Water District


Account: # 198985


Phone:  859-578-9898 x 2127


Fax:  859-442-0665


Class:  75 (Legal)


Times:  1


Start:  On October 11, 2022

Placed By:  Colleen Medert


		LEGAL NOTICE



		PUBLIC NOTICE

The Kentucky Public Service Commission will hold a public hearing at its office located at 211 Sower Blvd., Frankfort, KY on October 26, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. EST in Case No. 2022-00161, the application of Northern Kentucky Water District for an Adjustment of Rates, Issuance of Bonds, Financing and Tariff Revisions.  The hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed on the PSC website:  http://psc.ky.gov.  Public comments may be made at the beginning of the hearing.  Those wishing to make oral public comments may do so by following the instructions listed on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov.



		





Please publish the above notice in the legal section and then return with a tear sheet and affidavit to Tara Flynn’s attention.  Thank You.

Northern Kentucky Water District

ATTN: Tara Flynn 

2835 Crescent Springs Road


P.O. Box 18640

Erlanger, KY  41018

Email:  tmartin@nkywater.org


